
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

7. NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK WALKS 
 
 The Assistant Community Adviser (Shirley/Papanui) informed the Board of the attendance record of 

the Neighbourhood Week walks that were held in 2002.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That a Working Party be convened to prepare for Neighbourhood Week 2003 comprising Bob 

Andrews, Glenda Burt, Caroline Kellaway and Andy Lea. 
 
 3. That the Neighbourhood Week 2003 Working Party consider whether to hold a Neighbourhood 

Week walk(s). 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


